
 

 

       SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Table Manners 

                                                        Classes UKG to 2 

 

 

Saturday, 24th May 2025                                                                              SWS/ACD/2025-26/25 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Warm greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As part of our ongoing efforts to inculcate good table manners and promote healthy eating habits 
among our students, the children have created their own personalized table mats during class. This 
hands-on activity not only fostered creativity but also served as an engaging way to reinforce the 
importance of proper table etiquettes. 

To preserve and make practical use of their wonderful work, we kindly request parents to get these 
table mats laminated. Laminating them will ensure durability and allow your child to use them 
regularly during meal times at school. 

We appreciate your support and cooperation in helping us nurture these essential life skills in our 
young learners. 

Warm regards  

 
Ruchika Sharma 

Principal 

 
 


